











































	Patriot Campus Ministries held a “See You at the Pole" event on September 25 as part of the Global Day of Student-Led Prayer. Interested students, faculty, and staff gathered at noon and 1:00 p.m. at our Central campus and 11:45 a.m. at our Brown Coun...
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